
	
  
	
  

To All Our Prayer/Financial Supporters 
Dear	
  Praying	
  Friends,	
  
	
  	
  
After	
  two	
  weeks	
  of	
  visiting	
  Scott’s	
  parents	
  in	
  Alabama	
  (after	
  permanently	
  leaving	
  
Athens,	
  Greece),	
  we	
  are	
  now	
  in	
  Eugene,	
  Oregon	
  with	
  Vicki’s	
  parents	
  for	
  a	
  few	
  days	
  
before	
  heading	
  to	
  Portland	
  where	
  we	
  will	
  begin	
  house-­‐hunting	
  on	
  Thursday	
  and	
  
Friday	
  of	
  this	
  week.	
  
	
  	
  
We	
  need	
  to	
  find	
  a	
  home	
  that	
  is:	
  	
  a)	
  affordable,	
  	
  b)	
  wheelchair-­‐accessible,	
  	
  c)	
  
conducive	
  to	
  hospitality	
  ministry,	
  d)	
  centrally	
  located	
  for	
  our	
  needs.	
  
	
  

	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
   	
  
	
  
IF YOU ARE CURRENTLY FINANCIALLY SUPPORTING US, 
WE NEED ONE THING FROM YOU AS SOON AS POSSIBLE… 
  
Can you please let us know if you are planning to stay on our support team (or not)?  As we are trying to 
work out a new life and ministry budget, it would be so very helpful to have this information.  We hope you 
will be able to continue this partnership in the Gospel with us as we work to bring release to those in 
captivity, both physically and spiritually (Luke 4:18,19). 
 
Our hearts and lives are still committed to being used by the Spirit in seeing lives transformed by the power 
of Christ, only now from Portland.  We are so grateful for all your support in past years, and hope and pray 
that we can continue serving together.  (If you need your memory refreshed about what we will be doing, 



you can review the information at:  www.imccracken.net; click “Prayer Letters/Knee-mails”, and then click 
“Portland FAQ’s about the McCrackens” on May 2013).  
 
 
 

                                     
 
IF YOU ARE WILLING TO PRAY FOR US, WE NEED YOU TO 
PRAY FOR ALL THE THINGS WE PREVIOUSLY MENTIONED, 
BUT THIS WEEK IN PARTICULAR… 
	
  
Would	
  you	
  please	
  pray	
  for	
  us	
  that	
  God	
  will	
  help	
  us	
  to	
  walk	
  the	
  balance	
  of	
  wisdom	
  
and	
  faith,	
  and	
  that	
  we	
  would	
  quickly	
  find	
  a	
  place	
  to	
  live	
  so	
  we	
  can	
  then	
  find	
  the	
  
schools,	
  doctors,	
  therapists,	
  etc.	
  for	
  our	
  kids	
  (which	
  are	
  all	
  necessary	
  right	
  away)?	
  
	
  	
  
Again,	
  we	
  are	
  SO	
  GRATEFUL	
  to	
  God	
  for	
  you,	
  and	
  so	
  grateful	
  to	
  you	
  for	
  how	
  you	
  let	
  
God	
  use	
  you	
  to	
  bless	
  us	
  and	
  to	
  bless	
  the	
  nations	
  through	
  you.	
  
	
  	
  
In	
  the	
  Vine	
  and	
  in	
  the	
  Vineyard,	
  
	
  	
  
Scott	
  and	
  Vicki	
  
	
  
P.S.	
  	
  If	
  you	
  are	
  not	
  receiving	
  REGULAR	
  (1-­‐2	
  times/month)	
  updates	
  from	
  us,	
  and	
  you	
  
would	
  like	
  to,	
  please	
  let	
  us	
  know.	
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CONTACT INFO... 
 
scott.mccracken@iteams.org 
Websites:  www.imccracken.net 
http://elliebomccracken.blogspot.com 
www.iteams.org 

Financial investments can be made out to: 
 
International Teams (with an enclosed 
note, indicating "fro Scott and Vicki 
McCracken's account) 
and sent to: 
 



 International Teams 
411 W. River Rd. 
Elgin,IL  60123-1570 
 
For online giving, go to: 
https://wwws.iteams.org/us/give/ 
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